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From: Steve Leedy

To: Patricia.Wetzel@dot.state.oh.us
Subject: Thank you

Date: 06/23/2011 10:07 AM
Attachments: Roads Name Change.docx

Hi Patricia,

We received your documentation for the speed limits on Mayhew and Burlington Roads and will
get the Speed Limit Revision sheets signed as soon as new signs are erected.

On another matter that we had discussed previously concerning the village of “Roads”, the Jackson
County Commissioners, by resolution, approved the name change to “Berlin X Roads” as was
petitioned by residents of the area. | am attaching a formal letter requesting the signs to be
changed by ODOT to reflect the new(old) name. This action received a great deal of publicity and a
story was published in the local paper about the efforts of a particular resident to restore the name
to “Berlin X Roads”.

I'd just like to thank you again for your efforts and assistance. I'll have some more speed warrants
coming your way in the near future and look forward to working with you on those.

Have a great day!
Steve Leedy

Jackson County Engineer’s Office
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June 23, 2011





Patricia Wetzel, P.E.


Ohio Department of Transportation


650 Eastern Avenue


Chillicothe, OH 45601





RE:  Request for replacement of village name signs in Milton Township, Jackson County





Dear Patricia: 





As you are aware, an effort has been underway to change the name of the unincorporated village in Milton Township that is presently designated as “ROADS” to the original and more familiar name of “BERLIN X ROADS.”  In a June 14, 2011 meeting, the Jackson County Commissioners, by Resolution 112-11, formally adopted this name change.





As a result of this change, we request that the Ohio Department of Transportation replace the existing signs at the intersection of State Routes 124 and 327 and County Road 78 to read: BERLIN X ROADS.





We have also been asked by residents to request that the village name sign on the west side of the intersection be moved further west across the overpass bridge to include that part of the village known as Yancy’s Addition to West Berlin. This addition to the village begins at the intersection with Milton Township Road 928 (Keenan Road) and County Road 78 (Fairgreens Road). Once moved, this particular sign will become the responsibility of the Jackson County Engineer due to its location.





We are very grateful for assistance and wish to thank you in advance for your participation in this matter.








Sincerely,





[image: ]





Melissa B. Miller, P.E., P.S.


Jackson County Engineer


Jackson, Ohio























Roads Name Change.doc





MELISSA B. MILLER, P.E., P.S. - COUNTY ENGINEER


image1.png













image2.png












